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 Dear Sir or Madam -  
 
With regards to the suggested location of the Northern Pass project in Bethlehem, please note that the current  

plan to have massive towers in Bethlehem is a major problem for the Bethlehem community: not only will the large  

structure significantly destroy the view from "The Rocks" and other locations within Bethlehem. Given the historical  

significance of this area and the overall impact on local use of this land (distractions for hikers, snowmobilers, etc.), 

I strongly urge you to either (i) reconsider the location for the Northern Pass, (ii) bury the wires underground  

(as planned in other locations), or (iii) cancel the project altogether.  
 
Please note also the significant negative impact on land and home values this project will have for Bethlehem  

owners.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Gerald Beuchelt 

  

 


